



Area 22, Division P, District 60



OCT 2004

Welcome to the first issue of the 2004-2005 Area 22 Newsletter, The Energizer. Our Area has been buzzing with activity. New clubs forming, Youth Leadership and SpeechCraft activities, demo meetings, new club support...the list continues. Submissions of news, events and articles to included in The Energizer newsletter are to be emailed to Amy Kwok no later than one week after each Area Council meeting.

A reminder if you wish to be part of the Area 22 Resource Pool for extra speaking opportunities, please contact your club President or Marie Pereira.

Area 22 Governor's Message

-Marie Pereira

Area 22 has had an extremely strong start. The vibrant energy and desire to learn and improve is what makes our Area so special. Our Humourous Speech & Table Topics Contest held on October 1, was very successful thanks to the efforts of so many volunteers. A very special thank you to Avril O'Reilly of Port Credit for the excellent venue and Asst Area Governor Amy Kwok without whose hard work the contest yesterday would not have been the success it was.

I would like to also take this opportunity to congratulate LoriAnn Jakel our Past Area Governor and member of Port Credit on becoming a Distinguished Toastmaster! The first in both Area 22 and Division P for 2004-2005!

There are plenty of opportunities to participate, which will benefit both yourself as well as the Area. I have no doubt that together we can make Area 22 the jewel in the District 60 Crown!

Welcome back to another great year at Toastmasters. I am **energized** to see that Area 22 is off to a superb start under the new leadership reigns of **Marie Pereira**.

I have enjoyed watching her team **sail to new horizons** and I know together they will reach greater heights. The key to success is definitely, teamwork!

On behalf of Area 22, I would like to congratulate our very own **President of the Year, Marie Pereira**. Your new Area Governor led the Trillium Toastmasters to a phenomenal year and certainly made a difference in the lives of many toastmasters. I believe this is the first time a President from Trillium has ever been awarded with this honour! For Area 22, we are indeed very proud!

Marie's never-ending passion, dedication and ability to support the club, area and district is greatly appreciated by all toastmasters in **Division P** and **District 60**. For those of you who know Marie, she will not let you down. To the many others who will meet her over the next few months, she is truly one class act.

I wish **Area 22** the very best for 2004/2005. I am hoping to meet many of you at upcoming contests, trainings and conferences throughout the year. There is no better time to be **energized** than **NOW!**

Area 22 Web site

Checkout the new Area 22 Web site www.geocities.com/area22tm. Send your club news and updates to Marie to be put up on the web site.

Past Area 22 Governor

-Lori-Ann Jakel



Ash Gulati, Safar Ali, Marie Pereira, Krish Krishnamurthy and Phil Taylor.

Area 22 Fall Contest Results

On the evening of October 1, 2004 representatives from each club competed to represent the Area in the Humourous Speech and Table Topics Contest. We listened to 3 Humourous Speeches and 4 Table Topics speakers from the Area.

The Good Ship Trillium "Club 3419"

-Brenda Patterson

Ahoy! from the first mates of The Good Ship Trillium. Our main sail (club banner) is proudly decorated with ribbons and awards from the talented and dedicated members of our 28 years as a club. Our most precious club treasures are our devoted crew/club members! We are 53 members strong!

Realizing that our journey is as important as reaching our destination, we look forward to meeting other Toastmasters in Area 22. We look forward to the many Ports of Opportunity to explore, discover, learn and grow as we Sail to New Horizons! We invite you to visit our club, we meet Thursday evenings from 7:30 pm - 9:30 pm at the Mississauga Valley Community Centre, Program Room #4, next to the library.

We have faced some strong winds the past couple of months. We have relocated back to our previous meeting location at the Mississauga Valley Community Centre. Very unfortunately our VP Ed

is in the hospital and we have an interim VP Ed who has hopped on board to carry us over.

So with all hands on deck, the favourable wind in our sail, it is anchors away at Trillium. We look forward to continue with the momentum of success that has been achieved under the leadership of our Past Club Presidents. We are committed to reach our goal of DCP Club again in 2005!

Looking forward to meeting all of you.

Happenings at Sheridan Park

-Sherry Parnell

- We have moved locations. Our new home is at the Hilton Inn (Winston Churchill/South Service Road). you can view our location, time at www.sheridanparktm.org
- We had a summer barbecue in July coupled with a regular meeting.
- To get club members involved a garage sale was hosted at Sherry's. The event was promoted through Evite.com and part of the proceeds was donated to club funds.
- Joint meeting with Meadowvale Toastmasters. They did the practice judging of our contestants for the humour contest.
- Weekly 50/50 draw between members at each meeting. To date \$70.00 has been raised for the club
- On September 1st, we had a coaching session which was put on by Arabella Benson and Fraser McAllan

Upcoming Events

OCTOBER 14, 2004 SpeechCraft starts, conducted by Lakeview Toastmasters at the Lakeview Library

OCTOBER 15, 2004 Division P Humourous Speech and Table Topics Contest, HJA Brown Education Centre, 5650 Hurontario Street, Mississauga, ON

NOVEMBER 12-14, 2004 District 60 Fall Conference, Inn on the Park, Toronto, ON

2004-2005 Area 22 Leadership Team

Area 22 Governor -- Marie Pereira Asst Area 22 Governor -- Amy Kwok

Lakeview: Betty Montgomery, Marie Pereira

Mississauga Valley: Eric Matto, Carol Crouse, Donnamaria Decaires Port Credit: Joanna Turlej, John Norrie, Alice Hunnersen

Sheridan Park: Sherry Parnell, Jeff Peters, Di Wang

Trillium: Brenda Patterson, Ken Butler, George Ngo Twtso Leaders: Bonnie Blasutti, Anne Elliott, Dianne Spina

Voice of Experience: Renata Zorn, Eric Matto

Past Area Governor: Lori-Ann Jakel

Division P Governor Mike Johnson District 60 Governor Joan Binetti